TENDER NOTICE
Installation of Security Cameras at Embassy of Pakistan, The Hague No. Admin-1/1/2016
Tenders are invited for installation of Security Camera System at Chancery building. Detailed requirements are displayed in “Notice” section at www.embassyofpakistan.com. Interested Companies may submit offer in sealed envelope before 1100 hours on Monday, 22.08. 2022. Tenders will be opened on same day at 1130 hours in presence of bidders or authorized representatives. 
Following contact details for enquiries:
Name

: 
Mr. Muhammad Wasif 
Head of Chancery
Phone

: 
0031-70-3648948
E-mail
: 
parepthehague@mofa.gov.pk

Address
: 
Amalisatraat-8, 2514 JC, The Hague, 
The Netherlands.
